
 

 
  

 
 
 

15th May 2025 

Deputy Seán Fleming T.D., 
Dail Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

Re: PQ ref 22570/25 - Support from the HSE for services in Laois for people 
who care for persons with Alzheimer's on a 24/7 basis 

Dear Deputy Fleming, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  I have examined the matter and outline the position below.  

The HSE has a service level arrangement with the Alzheimer’s Society of Ireland 
and Family Carer’s Ireland who provide support for those living with family who have 
Alzheimer’s.   

The Health Service Executive also offer respite services for people living with 
Alzheimer’s to provide support to carers. 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 
any further queries in this regard. 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________ 
Emma Gonoud 
A/Head of Service, Older Persons Services 
Midlands Louth Meath CHO     
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Níos Sine,     
ECSP Lár Tíre An Lú An 
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Oifig Ceantair, 
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